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A word from Craig...
Dear Parents and Community, 

Welcome back to term 2. We wanted to send out a shorter update with a few pieces of key information for the 
start of the school term which are attached. Please have a look at the updated planner for this term. We are 
planning a couple more events which involve the whole community including a Walk-a-thon and our School 
Council Public Meeting. 

School Council
Our Public Meeting is set for Wednesday the 4th of May, next week at 3:45pm until 4:45pm. We would love for 
as many members of our school community to attend as possible. We will go through the 2021 annual report 
and have a Q & A section for people who may be interested in being involved in School Council, a Sub 
Committee or just helping out around the school in the future. People do not have to register to attend and the 
meeting will be held in the Multi-Purpose Room. Hope to see a few faces there on this day.
 
NAPLAN
Our Grade 3 and Grade 5 students will be sitting NAPLAN online this year in week 3 and week 4 of the term. 
The specific schedule will be sent out to families of students in these classes via email next week. We look 
forward to all students doing their best.

Mothers Day Stall
Christie has organised some fantastic items for the Mothers Day Stall for Thursday 5th May in Multipurpose 
Room at 9.15am. All items are between $1 and $5. There will be no online store this year.

Thank You
So many people are helping out around our school to make it a fantastic place. From organising the Mother’s 
Day Stall to making cakes for the bake sale, gardening, reading reports for Council, organising a Walk-a-thon 
and much, much more. If you would like to be involved please register your interest at the office and we will find 
a way for you to help out our community as well.

Stay safe, Craig

School Leaders 
laying the Wreath 
at ANZAC Day 
service



Cake Stall – Election Day 
 Saturday 21st May 

The Polling Booth is once again at Yea 
PS and it’s too good an opportunity not 
to have a cake stall! 
If you can donate some cakes, slices or 
biscuits, any home-made goodies, 
please return the slip below.  
If you would like to help out please 
contact Sal. 
……………………………………………….. 
Cake Stall for Election Day 
YES, I can donate some home-made 
goodies. 
Yes, I can help out on the day.   
Signed…………………Phone…………………… 


